Mrs. Joyce Ferguson
36658 Calle Oeste
Cathedral City, California 92234
Charlie McClendon, City Manager
68-700 Avenida Lalo Guerrero

Cathedral City 92234

Dear Sir,

It has come to my attention that you are considering a redistricting plan which
would put much of my neighborhood in the same district as the far north of our
city. | have lived here for 20 years. Please keep our area consistent with other
properties in this area, south of Dinah Shore.

el %{M

oyce Fergudson
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